
FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

We are a proudly diverse school community and our rich, cultural 
diversity has been a feature of our work together at school this term. We 
began Term 3 with a week-long celebration of the many different 
cultures represented here at our school. Our students, staff and families 
come from all corners of the world and bring many different 
backgrounds, perspectives and experiences to our community. This 
cultural diversity brings us strength and we will always strive to nurture 
the harmony, cohesion and inclusion that we enjoy at PHS. 

The celebration of Culture Week is one of the important ways that we do 
just that - nurture and celebrate. During this week, one of our Atrium 
displays proudly promoted the notion that "diversity is the one thing we 
have in common". It is so important that we esteem this belief and 
proudly promote and celebrate all that our diversity brings us. For me, 
when I reflect on the beauty of our diversity, I also connect this to our 
shared humanity, and why it matters that we commit to being a school in 
which all voices are heard, all people are welcome and kindness is our 
default. We are absolutely on the right track and we will always strive to 
be even better. 

I pay particular tribute to the student members of the Culture Club 
Committee who worked hard to help bring the events of Culture Week to 
life. On behalf of the school community, I also share our heartfelt thanks 
to the many families who cooked so much food to share for our  
Culture Week lunch. It would be hard to think of a more heart­warming, 
important and delicious experience than this beautiful, shared 
community cultural lunch. It was a very special day indeed. 

As you read The PHS News, I would like you to think about the power 
that each and every one of us has in our hands to make a positive 
difference to each other, our friends, our families, our school and 
community and our world. I often ask our students to think about this; 
the message is important for all people - young and less young. 

Being a student at Prahran High School and a member of this 
community means that our young people have all sorts of opportunities 
that many around the world do not. For that we should always be 
grateful. Our students and staff come together in a beautiful school, a 
place of fantastic, challenging, and interesting learning; a place where 
they are known and valued; where they have every opportunity to achieve 
their academic goals and where they are able to create pathways into 
the future. 
























